
8. PROPOSED SCULPTURE

The Board considered a report on the landscaping of the Council-owned site at the corner of Lyttelton
Street and Lincoln Road, and seeking its approval for the placement of a Llew Summers sculpture,
‘The Wave’, as part of the redevelopment of the site.

It was resolved that the Art in Public Places Subcommittee work alongside the Urban Design Team to
determine a way forward.


